
October 12, 2016

Dear Yelena Mordovskaya, 

We are pleased to announce that your audit was successful and you have met the 
requirements of the standard.   Please find attached a copy of your certificate detailing 
the scope and expiry of your registration / accreditation.

Please feel free to promote your accreditation.  We wish you the very best and thank you 
for your business!

We value your feedback.  Please either visit our website at www.orioncan.com and click 
on the Feedback icon to share your experience or contact us at 877-494-0477.

Sincerely,

David Huebel
President - Orion Assessment Services of Canada Inc.

TORONTO INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE

500-3550 Victoria Park Avenue

Toronto, ON, Canada

M2H 2N5

1

Orion Assessment Services of Canada 
Inc.2207 Queen Street East, Suite 201
Toronto, Ontario, M4E1E8
Canada
Tel: 877-494-0477


